
CORPUS CHRISTI INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
801 Leopard Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78403
512 888-7911

Tony C. Diaz
Assistant Superintendert
for Elementary Management
Services

February 28, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Founder
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

We want to congratulate you on being selected to receive the
Medal of Freedom from the President of the United States for
your contribution in the field of humanitarianism. We are
sure that your wife, Wanda, and your daughters, Wanda, Cecilia,
and Susana are proud of all of your accomplishments and they
have every right to be!

Your outstanding contributions through the years in the field
of civil rights and education has enhanced the economic plight
of minorities throughout the United States of America. Your
great accomplishments will always be an inspiration of those
of us who pursue the field of education.

Again, congratulations!

Sincerely,
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Tonjy C. Diaz Y Jose Cavazos
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